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MEMORANDUM 

CSC-C 26-2020 

Subject: Recommendation for Consideration from the T. Roy Adams 

Humanitarian Award Committee meeting held November 16, 2020 

Date: December 9, 2020 

To: Corporate Services Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 

At its meeting held on November 16, 2020, the T. Roy Adams Humanitarian Award 

Committee passed the following motion for consideration by the Corporate Services 

Committee: 

Minute Item 3.2 

TRAHAC-C 2-2020 

T. Roy Adams Humanitarian Award Nomination Process Change 

That Report TRAHAC-C 2-2020, dated November 16, 2020, respecting T. Roy Adams 

Humanitarian Award Nomination Process Change, BE RECEIVED and the following 

recommendation BE APPROVED: 

1. That the T. Roy Adams Humanitarian Award Committee APPROVE, that starting 

with the 2021 T. Roy Adams Humanitarian Award nominations, all nominations for 

consideration for the award are required to be submitted yearly. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by, 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 

 


